

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

June 1, 2017

Les Alhadeff
Sent via email to Contact Information Redacted

Dear Les,

We were deeply saddened to hear about the recent loss of your dear brother, Joe. Please accept our heartfelt sympathy for your loss during the difficult time of grief.

Joe was an extraordinarily active and constructive community leader at ICANN for many years. He will be greatly missed in our community, as well as in our hearts.

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help you during this difficult time. The ICANN Board and ICANN's organization will keep you and your family in our prayers / thoughts, and we will all remember Joe for his respectful and valuable achievements and contributions.

Sincerely

Göran Marby President & CEO Dr. Stephen D. Crocker

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors

Stynes Croke